

Carta de Charles William Dabney a Ezequiel A. Chávez, 12 de septiembre de 1916.

IISUE, AHUNAM, Fondo Ezequiel A. Chávez, Caja 118, Exp. 45, doc. 32.



UNIVERSITY OF CINCINNATI

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT-MCMICKEN HALL

The twenty-first of September nineteen hundred and sixteen

Dear Doctor Chavez:

As you may not be entirely familiar with the rules of the University, I desire to say that if MissChavez desires to take courses in the College of Arts or the Teachers College of this University as a regular student, that is, as much as twelve hours per week, the tuition is free to her. We hope to have her with us and it will give Dean Chandler or any of us pleasure to arrange work for her, if it is desired.

Sincerely

Professor E. A. Chavez 578 Howell Avenue

Cincinnati, Ohio